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14th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Birmingham University Induction Day 

 

It is our pleasure to invite your Year 10 child to Birmingham University induction day as developing 

our HART values of Heart, Ambition, Respect and Tenacity in Physical Education.  

 

 The trip is on Friday 14th June 2024 leaving at 8.45am and arriving back around 3.20pm. There will 

be a cost £10.00 for this trip. Payments will need to be made via Weduc to secure your Year 10 

child’s place by 31st May 2024. Once payment for the trip has been made, a medical consent form 

will be sent to you for completion. The trip has a limited number of spaces for 45 pupils and will 

therefore be on a first come first served basis.   

 

Whilst on the trip, your child will have the opportunity to visit the University Campus and take part 

in a variety of engaging activities. They will be able to talk to current students and lecturers and 

given the opportunity to pose any questions they might have, about University life as a whole. 

 

The sessions will involve team building tasks, leadership skills, physical activities, as well as a session 

at the end, where they evaluate the day and create some targets to help them focus on their own 

ambitions in school. 

 

We expect all pupils to follow all rules put in place by the Birmingham University and to behave in a 

suitable manner. Any pupil who fails to abide by the rules will forfeit the right to go on any further 

trips. 

 

Full uniform is expected to be worn and you will need to provide your own lunch, unless you have 

free school meals, this will be provided for you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr J Fry           

Head of Physical Education       


